
If bladder and bowel issues are a challenge for you or someone you care for, you’re  
not alone. Have a wee chat with a health professional this World Continence Week.  

You can start by calling our friendly team for support and advice.

Look out for our World Continence Week digital resource pack. It will be available at  
continence.org.nz or by emailing info@continence.org.nz

Call us on 0800 650 659
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